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NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL 

DATE:  June 13, 2024   

TO:    PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS AND PLAN HOLDERS 

FROM:   Richard M. Nethercote, Jr. 
District Contracts Administrator 
Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise 

SUBJECT: PROPOSAL/CONTRACT NO.:  E8V45 
FINANCIAL PROJECT NO.:  454387-1-52-01 
COUNTIES:  ORANGE, OSCEOLA 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION: Sign & Pavement Markings for AET LITE conversion – Zone 3 

WITHDRAWN 

This proposal has been withdrawn from the July 9, 2024 Letting and will be Re-Advertised at a 
later date. 


